

SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION

Randy I. Dorn Old Capitol Building · PO BOX 47200 · Olympia, WA 98504-7200 · http://www.k12.wa.us

May 25, 2014

Michael Green Woodland Public Schools 800 Third Street Woodland, WA 98674

Civil Rights Review Letter of Closure

Dear Superintendent Green:

I am writing to inform you that your January 16, 2013 civil rights onsite review of Woodland Public Schools has been closed. Documentation received demonstrated the completion of your approved Voluntary Compliance Plan, closing out this review.

Please be advised of your district's continuing obligation to comply with all civil rights requirements and your district's ongoing responsibility to follow the Vocational Education Programs Guidelines for Eliminating Discrimination and Denial of Services on the Basis of Race, Color, National Origin, Sex and Handicap, the guiding regulation for this review.

Thank you very much for your cooperation and the efforts of your staff in this review. If you need further technical assistance regarding compliance with civil rights requirements, please contact me at <u>deifi.stolz@k12.wa.us</u> or (360) 725-6254.

Sincerely,

Deifi Stolz

Program Supervisor

Methods of Administration Coordinator

cc:

Cari Thomson, CTE Director Woodland Public Schools

Betty Klattenhoff, Director Career and Technical Education Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction

Terri Colbert, Program Coordinator Workforce Training and Education Coordinating Board